
From: Kovacs, Elisabeth <EKovacs@dew.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/19/2013 4:54:45 PM
Subject: FW: we were kind of basing the certificate off of the below.

Oh yeah—big and need to add to comments.  The panels going on the new Darla Moore building were made by 
Alucoil. 
 
From: Kovacs, Elisabeth 
 
Sent: Monday, August 19, 2013 3:19 PM
 
To: Doug Mayer (dougmayer@gov.sc.gov)
 
Subject: we were kind of basing the certificate off of the below.
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